
 

   

Seghill First School   

Main Street North, Seghill     

Northumberland, NE23 7SB     

Tel: 0191 237 0419      

Fax: 0191 237 3518      

admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss T Chappell 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

17 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Sport Relief fun run reminder 
Our Sport Relief fun run is on the morning of Thursday 12 
March.  This is a sponsored event to raise money for school 
funds, which we do every other year.   
 
Children should come to school wearing trainers, joggers and a 
top for our fun run.  They do not need to wear school uniform or 
bring school uniform to change in to after the fun run.   
 
Sponsor forms were attached to the February edition 2 
newsletter.  A copy of this newsletter is on the school website.  
A separate sponsor form is in the “letters” tab on the website.  
Copies are also available from the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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